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UPCOMING EVENTS  
February 6  Grade 8’s to TTYL– Talk to Youth Live in 

     Kindersley 

February 8      Gr 10-12 Report Cards    

February 8  Kevin Miller Author Workshop—K-9 

February 11   Parent & Community information night with Liza 

     Dahl 

February 11  SCC Meeting @ 7:30 

Feb 11-26  SCC Reading Challenge 

February 18-22    No School – February Break  

February 28  SCC Book Exchange & SCC Pizza Lunch for  

    Readers K-6 

March 22      K-9 Report Cards     

March 26 & 27        Student-Parent-Teacher Conference     

March 29       No School - Teacher’s Convention     

April 15        Grade 10-12 Report Cards                         



 June 8        Grad 2019    

 June 26       Last Day of Classes 

June 28   Report Cards K-12 

TEACHER AND SUPPORT STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 11 to 17  
 

Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week provides us with the opportunity to thank 
teachers and support staff for helping students learn, grow and develop the 

skills they need to secure their futures. 
 

The Eaton SCC (School Community Council) wishes to thank the teachers 
and staff for their dedication to our students and  

community.  Please help us in thanking them. 



Music Festival     

  Music Festival is just around the corner! 

       Kindersley and District Festival 

Tuesday March 19th 

Class & Individual  

Poems 

@ 

Eatonia United Church 

GRADE 12 CAP & GOWN PHOTOS 

March 15 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

EATONIA CWEX 10, 20, & 30 WORK PLACEMENTS 

                    —Day 4s   

March 8, 18, 26 

April 4, 12, 30 

May 8, 28 

June 5, 13 

 



 

Kindergarten 

Since the New Year,  

Kindergarten has started 

DAILY 6 in ELA and Math! The 

students rotate in small groups 

through an ABC game station, Lis-

tening to a story independently on 

the Ipad, A Teacher’s Choice 

 activity learning Phonological  

awareness and specific 

 Alphabet letters we are 

 practicing that week, An ELA 

learning games station on the 

ipads, various planned or free 

 writing at the writing station or  

reading and checking out books at 

the library. In math we have a very 

similar routine and the students 

chose their small group partners. 

I’ve received reports from students 

how this is their  

favorite part of the day! 



What’s going on in Grade 1-2 

Earth Smart– I’m          

so happy with  

Students showing their 

learning using project 

based learning.  

Students are  

developing  

independence with 
fun filled activi-
ties according to 
their individual 
learning abilities! 

 



GR 3/4 

This month the grade 3/4 class has been busy. In social, they have been explor-

ing the journey that food takes to get to us, and in Science they have been ex-

ploring light and shadows. In English and health they have been writing about 

the best parts of themselves. They have also been skating as a group, and had a 

lot of fun!  



Grade 5&6 

Grade 5 and 6 have been busy this January reading Fish In a Tree. We have been 

jumping into character by exploring different learning styles.  Our protagonist Ally 

has difficulties with reading and we have learned that there are many ways to 

share our knowledge! We have done a shaving cream Spelling Bee, a game of 

Chess, drawing impossible things, learning about the power of positivity and have 

made friendship bracelets! We also shared positive messages on the high school 

kids' lockers just in time for exams! Re-living a character's experiences can be so 

fun!  As a class we have also started fundraising for our fieldtrip to Luseland this 

year. We provided a Grilled-Cheese-A-Palooza hot lunch. Hopefully, they can put 

their skills to use at home! 



 
SCC 

 

 

 

The Eaton School Community Council (SCC) would like to express our gratitude to the fol-

lowing businesses for donating items for the Family Bingo prize baskets. Also, thank you to 

all who came out to enjoy the evening!   Please keep an eye out for additional SCC family 

events/community resource nights planned for the new year.Faith in Fitness- Ashley Weyer

    GMacs 

Eatonia Family Restaurant    Eatonia Co-ops 

Bredy’s Country Store    Prairie Centre Credit Union 

Focus IVM and Achieve    Rhodes Sales and Service 

The 21-44 Store     Leader Pharmacy  

Dirk’s Pharmacy     NAPA, Kindersley  

Epicure -Cora Knuttila    Watkins - Joanne Stusrud  

Sommerville Farms     Schneider’s Popcorn- Tracy Radies 

Tickled Pink - Nicole Perry    Tupperware- Amy Knuttila  

Eaton School      Saskatchcushions Catherine Higginbotham 

My Honey - Naomi Specht   Sam’s Book Nook- Sam Francis  

Brett Becker 



Drama Club: 
 

The Eaton School Drama Club is performing "10 Ways's to Sur-
vive the Zombie Apocalypse" a comedy written by Don Zolidis in 
April. It is a one-act play that will have you doubled over in laugh-
ter. Ticket information for the performance will be sent out at a lat-

er time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It's the end of the world and hordes of rampaging zombies are 
about to kill you. What do you do? Try your hand at kung fu 
against the undead? Attempt to reason with creatures that would 
rather eat brains than use them? Turn to this handy and hilarious 
guide to survive the apocalypse! (Hint: sacrifice the weak is step 
number one.) 



Six former Eatonia Huskie hockey players joined the Eston Ramblers Senior Hockey Team this year:   Darren 

Bews, Justin McKinnon, Matt McKinnon, Brett Nunweiler, Brennan Somerville & Ben Webb.  

The Ramblers have a Play It Forward program that recognizes youth who demonstrate character and make a 

difference in their school and community.   

These 6 players recognized Carter Maggrah & Ariel Donald at the Senior game played on January 12th 

Eatonia’s Minor Hockey Day.   

Carter willingly helps out when someone needs a helping hand. He is very reliable and works hard to help out 

at the Trade Show, the Spring Auction, or the Library.  Carter volunteers 

at school sporting events and can be seen assisting staff in the gym by 

setting out mats for the elementary phys ed classes. After the turkey din-

ner, he asked Mrs. King if he could help her by carrying garbage out to 

the shed.  It is very appreciated when students offer their help and their 

time to make their school and community better.  Thank you, Carter, for 

being a great volunteer.  The Huskies/Ramblers gave Carter a gift certifi-

cate to go bowling in Kindersley with three friends. 

While Ariel appears to be a quiet and shy student, she really shines when 

she is working with younger students or volunteering at Eatonia Oasis 

Living. Ariel has a very kind soul.  She is a great friend and classmate.  

Because of Ariel’s creativity and love of art, the Huskies/Ramblers gave her a gift certificate for photography 

lessons with Jenny Hagen Backroad Photography.  

Then, because they felt that the other nominees were very worthy, they came to Eaton School to   recognize 

Ryder Evans, Loghan Busby and Tina Peters. 

Ryder’s friendly smile can put a smile on anyone’s face.  He is a very thoughtful friend who often compliments 

others.  Ryder offers his help without being asked. He is a great teammate and a 

proud Huskie hockey player.  The Huskies/Ramblers gave Ryder tickets for him 

and several friends to take 

in a Kindersley Klippers game.   

Logan is a positive role model in his classroom and when working with younger  

students.   Others are drawn to him because 

he is not only thoughtful and empathetic, but 

he has a great sense of humor.  He helps  

others and his teachers without being asked.  

To foster Logan’s love of reading,  

the Huskies/Ramblers gave  

        Logan a   gift certificate to Chapters Indigo. 

Tina is such a positive person and she has certainly been developing her 

character in our Mentorship program. She loves to help others and is really 

good with younger students.  Tina has become very actively    involved in 

SRC activities.  It is great to see her announcing at pep rallies.  Tina espe-

cially loves to cook and the students all try to work in the kitchen with her during Home Ec. Tina is a great 

Spartan.  The Huskie/Ramblers presented Tina with a gift certificate to Veronica’s Sewing as Tina also loves to 

sew.   













Junior Basketball 

The junior basketball team has had another fun year.  Although we had a lot of players who were new to 

the team, they all worked hard at practice and their games to improve their skills.  The junior mixed play-

ers this year were: Madison Somerville in grade 9; Zoe Beaupre, Dani Stallmann, and Kearin Wagner in 

grade 8; and Brooklyn Hagan, Cameron McLay, and Rick Wiebe in grade 7. 

This year we played games against Marengo, Eston, KCS, Elizabeth boys and Elizabeth girls.  We learned a 

lot at these games and our skills improved every day.  The team would like to express a big thank you to 

Elana Somerville and Hannah Eckstein who volunteered their time to ref at our home games, and to all of 

the parents who took the time to drive us to our away games.  Without their support, this year’s basket-

ball season would not have been possible. 

 

 

 

Senior Boys Basketball 

The senior boys’ basketball team’s season continues to shine this year.  Thanks to a combination of expe-

rienced players and eager newcomers, the team has been performing really well on the court.  In senior 

boys’ basketball this year we have: Jacob Knuttila, Kesron Kydd, and Cameron Stallmann in grade 12, 

Ethan Green, Hayden Kulyk, Jackson Schuh, Taylen Solvberg, and Turner Somerville in grade 11, and Richie 

Adams, Jordan Graham, Kaleb Lariviere, and Carter Maggrah in grade 10. 

The boys have been working hard in practices to improve their skills, and this is being shown on the court.  

So far we have had games against Marengo, Eston, Kerrobert, and Wilkie as well as a number of home 

games.  We still have a number of upcoming home and away games as well as tournaments in LCBI and 

Biggar, so there will be several more chances for the Spartans to work hard out on the court.  Be sure to 

come out and cheer us on. 

The team would like to give a huge thank you to Elana Somerville and Hannah Eckstein who volunteered 

their time to ref for our many home games.  As well we would like to thank Janelle Layton for organizing 

the canteen for our home tournament, and all of the parents who worked at the canteen and have driven 

us to our away games (including those who have had to spend the night in some interesting hotels…).  

Without everyone’s support this year would not be possible. 



Midget Basketball 

Practice Days: 

February 4th & 11th 

Game Days: 

Eatonia hosts Kinderlsey February 6th 4:15 to 5:15  

Eatonia at Kindersley February 12th  







Wednesday February 13th will be an 

outside day weather permitting 

Tuesday February 26th will be Dance Moves!! 

Mrs. Julie Nunweiler 

        Mrs. Shelley Follensbee 

TTYL  
 Talking To Youth Live 

To promote and encourage mental wellness 

With Grade 8 students. 

On Wednesday February 6th, the Grade 8 students from Kindersley, Eatonia 

and Marengo schools will participate in the TTYL Program in Kindersley.  

The students will be split into 5 groups, rotating through 5 game-format ses-

sions. 

  

The topics covered in these sessions will be:  

1) Mental health,  

2) Addictions,  

3) Impairment,  

4) Choices & consequences,  

5) Practical ways to maintain mental wellness 

 

To complete the day, the students will have an opportunity to hear from a 

guest speaker that has journeyed through either a mental illness, addiction or 

both.  

Thanks to the Saskatchewan Health Authority, lunch will be provided to the 

students. If you are interested in joining us for the day, please contact the 

school or Liza Dahl, Sun West Addictions Educator at 306-561-7783. 






